
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, Oct. 24th 

Winter 1 sports- Boys Basketball, Girls Volleyball and Boys & Girls Soccer start this coming Monday, 

October 29th.  If you are a 7th or 8th grader trying out for one of these sports, please see Mrs. Gitnes in 

the office during your lunch to see if you are on the roster. Those not on the roster on first day of sports 

will not be eligible to try-out. 

Calling all artists.  It’s Reflections Art Cmpetition time.  Do you enjoy art, music and dance or have an interest in 
writing, producing films and taking photos? Then join us and have fun unleashing your inner artist with PTA 
Reflections! This year’s theme, “Heroes Around Me,” calls for your own unique interpretation through the arts. 
Pick up submission guidelines and an entry form today by the front office or from the Gatewayptsa.org website. 

 
Attention all first period ASB representatives and ASB officers-   (pause)     don’t forget that there is a 
meeting this today in room 411 from 3-4!  Make sure to have a ride home at 4 or sign up for the activity 
bus. 
 
Remember Gateway, guard your character. 
 


